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I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a permanent
moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in the Buffalo National River

watershed.

It took the hard work and monetary donations of citizens to reverse the admitted mistake of the
permit for the C&H CAFO. A permanent moratorium can prevent this type of mistake in the future. We,
as citizens, are more knowledgeable now of the karst geology and the need for vigilance.

Janet Brown
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